
From: Zielinski, Tony
To: Lee, Chris; Jorgensen, Arlene
Subject: Fwd: Bay View Homeowner IN FAVOR OF PARKLAND on on Bay View"s northeast side!!!
Date: Friday, September 01, 2017 6:39:13 AM

Hello Chris,
   Please add this to the file.
Thanks,
Tony

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Stephanie Graham <shgraham124@gmail.com>
Date: August 31, 2017 at 12:43:57 PM CDT
To: Alderman Tony Zielinski District 14 <tzieli@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: Bay View Homeowner IN FAVOR OF PARKLAND on on
Bay View's northeast side!!!

Hi Alderman Zielinski,

I can't make it to the public meeting next Weds 9/6, but I just want to
make it known as a Bay View homeowner and regular visiter to the dog
park at Lincoln and Bay, that I am IN FAVOR of developing the land
across the street from the dog park into more park land. It would be a
nice addition to the dog park to have a full access park across the street,
and Bay View is already getting saturated by development. Let's keep Bay
View charming, beautiful, pedestrian friendly, and the best city in
Milwaukee!!

Thanks,
Steph

-- 
Steph Graham
Media Professional
PRSA Director at Large
Copywriter & PR Associate
Freelance Producer/VO
740.517.6190
@stephyg124
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